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Town of Salisbury 
Board of Selectmen – Special Meeting 

March 1, 2021 (Remote Meeting) 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 4:30pm. 
 

2. D. Mayland made a motion to approve the agenda. C. Williams seconded, and the agenda 
was approved unanimously.   
 

3. The Selectmen reviewed Draft #2 of the 2021-2022 Town Budget.  They discussed 
multiple line items that have increased, including Technology/Computers, Land Use,  
Volunteer Pension, Trees (Highway), Transfer Station, Life Guards and Building Capital.   
This budget was approved unanimously as a draft to present to the Board of Finance at 
their March 4, 2021 meeting.  The Selectmen confirmed their goal is for the mill rate not 
to increase.  More changes will occur as more up-to-date information on specific line 
items becomes available. 
 

4. Adjourn: 4:49pm 


